
RPG CLUB

Attention 4th and 5th Graders…

The school year has come around and the sound of adventure
has filled the air! Welcome to the RPG Club: Fall Session!

We will meet Tuesdays from 3:00-4:00 starting October 18th and run until
November 29th. We will work on hero creation, cooperative problem solving,
critical thinking skills, and story writing. You can expect monsters, wizards,

hidden treasure, and a grand adventure!

Students will only need to bring a pencil as well as color pencils or crayons.

If you are interested, please fill out the permission slip below and return it to the
office by Wednesday, October 12th. There are only 20 spots available and a

lottery will be run if enough students sign up. Students will be notified by Friday,
October 14th if they have successfully joined the club.

Hope to see you there!

Mr. Bentley
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name:___________________________Grade:_________Teacher:___________

Parent name:_____________________Phone number:____________________

Please check one:

_____ My child will walk home at the end of the program

_____ My child will be picked up at the end of the program

_____ Return to KEYS


